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Reimagine the Future
of Twin Lakes North!

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with the neighbors in the Twin Lakes North neighborhood to calm 
traffic and improve the pedestrian and bicycling environment!

We have heard your input during the past meetings and are excited to present the Final Masterplan 
and discuss prioritization and implementation at the final Mobility Masterplan Workshop on October 
20, 2016 at 7:30 pm. 

Please join us as we work together to build a fully connected neighborhood with streets and roadways 
that accommodate all types of users from pedestrians to bicyclists to transit riders and motorists!

If you would like additional information, please contact Karen Mendrala, 
Principal Planner, at (954) 828-3798 or kmendrala@fortlauderdale.gov. 

Thursday, October 20, 2016  |  7:30 – 9:30 PM
Twin lakes Baptist Church  |  Fellowship Hall
4701 NW 11th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33309

Twin Lakes North Mobility Master Plan Workshop
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